
Department of Energy 
National Nuclear Securlty Administration 

Washington, DC 20585 

November 1,2007 

The Honorable A. J. Eggenberger 
Chairman 
Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 
625 Indiana Avenue, NW, Suite 700 
Washington, DC 20004 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

As the National Nuclear Security Administration Implementation Plan manager for Board 
Recommendation 2004- 1, Oversight of Complex, High-Hazard Nuclear Operations, I am 
forwarding the enclosed Integrated Safety Management System Description, NA- 1 Supplemental 
Directive 450.4-1. It fulfills Commitment 22C in the Department’s Implementation Plan for 
Recommendation 2004- 1 .  

If you have any questions, please contact me at (202) 586-8395. 

Sincerely, 

Senior Advisor for Environment, Safety and Health 
National Nuclear Security Administration 

cc: Mark B. Whitaker 

Enclosure 
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